
10 DOWNING STREET

PRIME MINISTER

Ian Gow has received an

invitation from David Price

inviting you to attend a

dinner next summer for the

remaining Conservative Members

who were first elected in

May 1955. I have had a word

with Ian and he suggested that

you regret this invitation.

Do you agree please?

t icf501-

3 July 1979


